
 

Dear Helna, 

On behalf of San Diego Rescue Mission staff and all the men, women and children 

that we care for on a daily basis, I want to personally thank you and your team for 

the outstanding effort at our Casino Royale.  Rarely do events of this size happen 

without a few complaints regarding registration or the check out process.  I am 

thrilled to say I did not hear of 1 single complaint.  On the contrary I have heard 

nothing but praise for the entire process. 

Helna, the reason Herb Johnson, President/CEO, approved San Diego Site Pros, 

Inc. to conduct the registration and manage the Silent Auction was to free up our 

staff so they could solely interact with our donors and new friends.  As I walked 

through the Yacht Club Saturday evening, I personally witnessed our donors being 

appreciated by our team and new friendships being made with our guests.  This 

would not have been possible without your staff! 

There was so much time and effort that you spent to insure a successful event and I 

want you to know that every effort is appreciated. 

I look forward to a brief follow-up with you to see if there are any changes we can 

incorporate into our 60
th

 Anniversary Jubilee on November 7, 2015. 

God Bless you and your team and thank you for your professionalism and 

dedication! 

 Michael Johnson 
Vice President of Development 

 

 


